
 

 

 

 
Dear Homeowners, 
 

 I would like to wish everyone a Healthy and Happy New Year.  May 2015 be all you want it to be and 
more. 
 I want to thank you for electing me President of the Homeowners Association for 2015.  The Executive 
Board and I will be trying our best to keep everyone apprised of what is happening here at Foxwood.   
 I want to give a special thank you to MaryLee and Mickey for their three years of service and Angela 
for her one year.  The three have given up their personal time to work for the betterment of everyone. 
 I would like to thank the Recreation Committee for their work over the last two months for 
coordinating all of the holiday activities.  Your Board will continue to work with the Recreation Committee to 
bring you a variety of recreational activities for 2015. 
 If anyone is interested there is an open position as the Traffic and Safety Officer.  Also Paul Spina is 
looking for someone to help him with the Photography Committee.  Please contact me if interested. 
 In closing, I would like to say, that if anyone has any issues or problems, don’t hesitate to contact me or 
any one of the Board members. 

Sincerely, 
Kevin Finnegan, President 

 

* * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * 

Recreation Committee Report 
Hi Everyone, 
 

Here's hoping everyone had a great Holiday Season.  We had some really exciting colorful events this season: 
 

 Our annual Christmas Social at the club house started the season off beautifully, thanks to our beautiful 
Christmas tree and decorations it was a great success. It was a great time to socialize with friends and 
neighbors and to spread holiday cheer.   Many thanks to those who chose to donate a gift to our local families 
in need, I'm sure everyone was grateful for a little brighter Christmas thanks to your generosity. 
 

  The next event was our Christmas Dinner Dance at the Vineyards.  The Vineyards is a beautiful venue 
and it is especially beautiful at Christmas time.  We all had a great time, during the evening our new Executive 
Board was installed with Kevin Finnegan as our new president.  We also had a surprise visit from Santa who 
took the time from his busy schedule to dance with some of  the lovely ladies of Foxwood..  Jerry Asetto 
provided the lively music and our dinners were delicious as always.  We were even fortunate enough to hear a 
few songs from Mike Cuomo and Joe Dauito. 
 

 Finally to end the season and begin the new year we had our annual New Year's Eve Party at the club 
house.  We had a delicious dinner catered by Bella Gusto and our resident DJ George Briceno provided the 
music.  We danced all evening and George surprised us with a Trivia Contest we all taxed out brains as there 
were some difficult questions, but it was great fun and congratulations to everyone who knew the answers! 
We all watched the ball go down in Times Square and cheered and toasted the new year. 
 

Coming up for 2015 

Feb. 14th  Sat.             Valentine's Day Breakfast at the Club House 

             Mar.   17th  Tue.             St. Patrick's Day Party at the Club House 

 

Please watch for fliers! 

Keep your suggestions coming and here's wishing you a happy, healthy and prosperous 2015. 
Diane Capobianco, #94 

 

 

 


